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Santa Rosa Police Department Announces Results of
Court Sting Operation

On January 31st, 2017 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 12:00 p.m., officers from
the Santa Rosa Police Department conducted an undercover ‘Court Sting’ operation
at the Sonoma County Courthouse, targeting suspected drivers whose licenses were
suspended/revoked or who were unlicensed drivers.

Police officers staked out offenders who had been told by a judge not to drive and/or
who had been told of their license suspension. Nine offenders were followed by

officers from courtrooms to their vehicles to ensure that they were not driving. While
most offenders complied with the law and had alternate means of transportation, five
individuals proceeded to get behind the wheel and drove away from the court house.
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